
 

 

Resident Consultation 

Proposed Changes to 111 The East Mall Bus Route 

The Toronto Transit Commission (TTC) is proposing changes to the 111 The East Mall bus route. The 
proposal would permanently re-route the southbound direction of the bus off The East Mall and into 
the residential neighbourhood, including new bus pads on Beaver Bend Crescent. 

🗣 Councillor Stephen Holyday invites residents: 

Residents of the West Deane Park neighbourhood are invited to learn more about the TTC’s proposed 
changes. This meeting will provide an opportunity to: 

• Be consulted on the plans 
• Share input and local knowledge before any construction advances 
• Explore alternative options, including coordinated work with the City through Transportation Services 

📅 Event Details 

Date: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 

Time: 7:00 PM 

Location: Josyf Cardinal Slipyj Catholic School – Gymnasium 
35 West Deane Park Drive 

The meeting is anticipated to be well attended. Please register in advance: 

Register on Eventbrite  https://BeaverBendRoute111.eventbrite.ca 

Alternatively, contact Councillor Holyday’s office by phone: 416-392-4002 

ℹ️ Learn More      

Additional information on Councillor Holyday’s motion to City Council on this matter is available here: 
https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2025.MM31.8 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/resident-consultation-on-proposed-changes-to-111-the-east-mall-bus-route-tickets-1680801455399?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=ebdsshcopyurl
https://beaverbendroute111.eventbrite.ca/
https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2025.MM31.8


 

 

 

 
Map of Proposed Route Change-Southbound Only 


